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1st February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

The first newsletter of 2023 - the Christmas break seems a distant memory now!

We started the new year with some exciting trips, the children enjoyed their trips to The Lion King,
Cinderella and The Manchester Arena for Young Voices. Just to let you know that we were told by
members of the public how impressed they were by the behaviour of our pupils, which is so lovely to
hear—well done Sabden pupils.

This week in school is Storytelling week, we hope the children are telling you all about it at home
time—we have had visiting professional storytellers in school spinning exciting yarns.

Friday 3rd Feb is our EYFS Family Friday where we invite parents of Nursery and Reception pupils to
come and play with their child from 9.30am until 11.00am. Please let Mrs Jackson know if you wish
to come along.

Last week we sent out the amended Holiday List 2022-23 this new list shows the additional Bank
Holiday which we have been given for the King's Coronation—the Bank Holiday is Monday 8th May
2023.

After 1/2 term we have Pancake Day, World Book Day and lots more please double check the What's
On Spring Term 2023 and further additional details will be sent to you nearer the time.

Please remember to book onto Booky Breakfast by 23rd February, by emailing bursar@ and
office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk.

Breakfast Club—Booking forms for next 1/2 term have been issued. If you wish to use breakfast
club, the completed form needs to be returned to school by 3rd February. After this date we cannot
guarantee places and it is getting very busy!! Sessions must be booked in advance and we cannot
accept drop-ins. If you require a form, please contact the office.

School meals—Please remember to inform the office before the end of 1/2 term if you wish to change
your school meal options. This must be emailed to the office on office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk. School
meal patterns can be changed at the end of each half term for the next term ahead.

School meals need to be paid for in advance if arrears occur you may be asked to move to packed
lunches until the payment is made.

Absent from school—If your child is not in school you must make contact with the school office
before 9.30am. Please leave a message on the absence line or speak to the office.

It is very important that you are registered with ParentApp Lite (logo
here to help you find the right one) —You need to ensure that we have the
correct information for your child on our records. i.e. change of address and/
or telephone numbers etc. The invitation originally sent out will have
expired. If you require another invitation, please email office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk.
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School closes for 1/2 term on Friday 10th February at 3.30pm and re-opens on Monday 20th February
at 8.55am.

Kindest regards—Elizabeth Maskell, Headteacher




